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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LOS ANGELES 
Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs 

 
ACADEMIC SENATE, STUDENT POLICY COMMITTEE 

 
February 25, 2010, 1:30 - 3:10 p.m., SA 110 

 
MINUTES 

 
 
Present: K. Foster, B. Gutarts, A. Ham, R. Ledesma, M. Leung, K. Mew, J. Orta, A. Ross, 

R. Salinas, A. Veliz, K. Wasley, A. Wood, Q. Wu 
 
Excused:   
 
 
1. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by Chair, K. Wasley, at 1:37 p.m. 
 
2. Announcements 

K. Wasley announced our next meeting is on March 11, 2010. 
 
M. Leung announced general election applications are due today at 5p.m. and should be 
turned in to the Center for Student Involvement. 
 

3. Intent to Raise Questions 
None. 
 

4. Approval of the Minutes of February 11, 2010 
M/S/P approval of minutes. 
 

5. Approval of the Agenda 
M/S/P approval of agenda. 
 

6. Liaison Reports 
6.1 Executive Committee 

R. Ledesma announced the program suspension policy was passed by the Senate and the 
President will decide on the effective date. 
 

6.2 Academic Advisement Subcommittee 
A. Veliz, graduate student representative, reported that the Academic Advisement 
subcommittee had a guest speaker on the quarter to semester conversion. Questions such 
as what is the status of advising now and what will it be then were discussed?  The 
committee is debating on one-time funding to help super seniors graduate. 
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6.3 Associated Students, Inc. 

M. Leung announced Homecoming activities went well. ASI would like to publicly thank 
Dr. Ross for his participation on the float.  He further announced the March 4 Rally and 
indicated to those that were interested in participating should meet in front of the 
bookstore. 
 

7. Early Registration 
The Committee made its first revisions to the early registration guidelines. A. Ross reported 
of the 2,949 eligible students for early registration, 2,040 actually enrolled during the early 
registration period.  R. Ledesma asked whether the committee can get a break out of the 
number of students that actually enrolled by Program/Group.  The committee would like the 
existing Program/Groups to re-justify their need for early registration.  A memo will be 
drafted for the committee’s review addressed to all program/groups. The memo will also be 
sent to Deans asking them to identify any program/groups they feel may need early 
registration. 

 
8. Adjournment 

M/S/P to adjourn at 2:59 p.m. 


